
stewart
Text Box
CORRESPONDENCE
  2015 FEBRUARY 02


stewart
Text Box
Copied to:
     City Manager
     Dir. Engineering
     Dir. Planning & Building

stewart
Text Box
NOTE:  The Engineering Department is supportive of the Artists Guild's request for temporary signs (two weeks) on public property in support of their temporary semi-annual special event as outlined in their letter.  Council approval is recommended.




